
 

 

AGENDA 
       

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:    HONORABLE MAYOR & CITY COMMISSIONERS 

 

VIA:  RODNEY LUCAS, CITY MANAGER  

 

FROM: Carlos Mangual, Operations Manager  

 

 SUBJECT:  Big Dog Express of South Florida Inc. 

 

DATE:  November 7, 2022  

      
 

GENERAL SUMMARY/BACKGROUND:   

The City of Pahokee was in need of storm debris removal from the passing of 
Hurricane IAN that occurred on September 28, 2022. The City Manager approved 
emergency storm debris removal services by our regular hauler Big Dog Express and 
is now seeking ratification from the City Commission for the services rendered from 
September 30, 2022 to October 14, 2022 costs.  

BUDGET IMPACT:  Yes 
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTE:  N/A 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:   

The Department of Public Works recommends approval of Big Dog Express of South 

Florida Inc storm debris removal invoices $48,982.24 (original invoice of $58,982.24 

minus $10,000.00 reduction from owner Emilio Perez to make it $48,982.24) and 

Resolution 2022 - 55. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  

Resolution 2022 - 55 

Big Dogs Express Storm Debris Analysis 


